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You’re Almost Done
Congratulations! You have been admitted to IU
by your graduate department. Our office will
complete a final review of your submitted
materials before your admission is finalized.

We will contact you once we finish our review.

 

  

  

 

Office of International Services 
Poplars 221, 400 E. Seventh Street 

Bloomington, IN 47405
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